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Attendance
Best Weekly Attendance – Years 5 – 100%
Best Spring Term Attendance – Year 4 – 96.77%
Whole School Attendance – 95.12% (weekly) & 95.10% (yearly)

 
 
 
 Next Week
Monday
Young Voices (last one)

Tuesday
Rugby Y3/4 Lunchtime
Rugby Y5/6
Drama

Wednesday
Dream Big Sports Club Y5/6

Thursday
Cricket Club Y3/4


Friday
Dream Big Sports Y1/2



Best Bits of the Week
Early  Years
Enjoying our new outdoor area.

Year 1
Using comic strips to tell a story.

Year 2
Learning the book ‘Wolves’ using actions and textmaps.

Year 3
Dance in PE with Mrs Bland

Year 4
Learning about Health & Safety in school in PSHE.

Year 5
Making mealworm habitats.

Year 6
Maths work on ratio.







A message from Mr Perkins….

Well the weather has finally been a little kinder this week than before the holidays.  I hope you all had a fantastic two weeks and I know the children are ready to go for the busy term ahead.

Our flood damage was repaired over the Spring break and both Y2 and Y3 are back in their normal classrooms.  The entire area has had new floors, carpets, ceiling and a repaint.  It has taken a lot of time to get back to normal so thank you for bearing with us.  Our Open Afternoon to celebrate the work of Michael Morpurgo has been rearranged for Friday 4th May between 1:45pm and 3pm.  This will give you a chance to see the impressive artwork and writing which came from this week in the hall.  If you would like to come along between those times, the entire team would love to see you there.

Before the holidays, we asked for pictures of children reading in unusual places with a prize for the winning entry.  The pictures are starting to come in now so if you haven't got your entry in just yet, there is still a little time to enter.  If you would like to email it, please send it to the school office where we can print it.
     Please can I remind all parents that mobile phones may not be used whilst in the school playground.

Congratulations to Year 5 who have won the attendance certificate this week - well done!!

Have a lovely weekend 😊


Brimrod Primary School
Newsletter 24 
Friday 20th April 2018
www.brimrodprimary.rochdale.sch.uk  
 
 

image1.png
%

b Aspire, Create®




